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Earlier this year, Steve Sellers, Cru’s U.S. National Director, sent us an email sharing some ways 
the Lord has worked through Cru globally in the past few years. I wanted to share with you some 
of what we are all a part of: 

• In the last three years over 70 million people have indicated decisions for Christ through
our ministries. This is the total from all of our global field ministries, Jesus Film and our 
digital strategies like everystudent.com. 

• Over the last three-year reporting period we have partnered with other ministries to
establish almost 865,000 churches around the world. The majority of these are house 
churches or village churches that are now providing a multiplying gospel witness where 
God has raised them up. 

• Students around the world are being mobilized to begin to take leadership on new
campuses. Over a three-year period (2016-18) the number of campuses globally has 
increased 52% to 7,944 locations. Here in the U.S., the campus ministry has mobilized 
almost 4,500 men and women through Summer Missions and Stint over 36 months. 

This is the ministry of which we have part. The process of taking the gospel to the world and 
building multiplying disciples is being lived out in each of our lives and through our teams. May 
God abide in us and we in Him so that we will continue to bear fruit for His glory. 

Last month I mentioned being on sabbatical in March; as you receive this letter, please pray for 
me as I transition back to my normal responsibilities on Monday, March 30th. Also please pray 
for my final preparations for a team leader gathering with our leaders from the 10 teams 
throughout New England on April 1. 

This picture is from last year in Costa Rica for the 
Filter of Hope Trip. A fun memory. 

I’m so grateful for you. Together we are making a 
difference. 

Worshipping God, 

Dear Friends,


